
Sunday Parking Available 

St Mary of the Angels Sunday Mass goers have been offered 
a limited number of parking spaces on Levels 7 through to 
10 (inclusive) at the carpark on 39 Boulcott Street, on the 
basis of a koha payment.  

Parking is available at the Secure Parking building located on 
the corner of Boulcott and Church Streets. Entry is from the 
ground floor off Boulcott Street. The exit is from Level 10 by 
using the blue button to activate the roller door, then taking 
a hard-left turn into the alleyway which exits into Church 
Street.   

As there are limited spaces available, vouchers will be issued 
and will be valid for 3 months until the end of October. 
Please email your interest to the Parish office at 
office.manager@smoa.org.nz with your name, contact 
number and Mass time required. If there are spaces still 
available, Abby will email you back a parking voucher that 
you must display on your dashboard. The Mass time is 
included so that we can make sure we do not overcommit 
ourselves with the number of vouchers issued. If you miss 
out on this quarterly allocation, we will automatically list 
you for the next quarter.  

Following confirmation of availability from the Parish Office, please deposit your koha gift (an amount of $50 
is suggested) into the Parish account: 02-0536-0003242-24 putting ‘Parking’ with the Mass time in the 
Particulars field and your full surname in the code and reference fields (as shown below):  

Once the koha has been received the voucher will be emailed to you.  

This will run as a trial initially but will be extended if there is sufficient interest. 

Should you have any questions or concerns then please call or text Wes Wernicki on 022-625-5093. 

Conditions of using the parking building: 

1. Parking at the location is at driver’s risk. Neither St Mary of the Angels Parish nor the property owner are 
responsible for ensuring vehicle security. Nor are they liable for damage caused to vehicles. Any damage to 
vehicles will be up to the vehicle owner to remediate.  

2. This is a parking building so the space may be tight. Please ensure you park within the lines and are mindful of 
other users when entering and exiting the building. This is especially true as people will be walking up or down 
the ramps to gain entry to and from their cars. 

3. You will need to use the stairs adjacent to the entry to enter and leave the building. There is a lift that operates 
between levels 11 and 1 (Ground Floor). On weekends the other doors in the lift well are locked, so the Level 11 
door provides the closest pedestrian exit to Levels 7-10.    

4. You must have a valid voucher displayed on your dashboard to use the carpark. 
5. Parking is valid for Sunday Masses only. The parking is not available on any other day of the week. 
6. It is only to be used by those attending Mass and who intend to depart immediately after the Mass is finished.   
7. The parking is not available for other uses on Sunday, e.g. to run shopping errands. 
8. These terms are subject to change without notice.  
9. By receiving a voucher, you agree to the conditions listed. 
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